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Greetings, Pack 801!! 
The school year is almost done! 
Summer will be upon us before 
we can blink!! There are many 
opportunities to keep up with your 
scout activities this summer!
1.  You can login to Scoutbook and 
start an elective adventure or two.
2. Dens can meet and start an elective 
adventure or just have fun hanging 
out in the summertime! 
3. You can start talking to good 
friends that you’d like to have join our 
pack next fall. Invite them to a den 
meeting or casual get together.
4. Talk to your parents, and possibly 
your den, about going camping for a 
night, even if it’s just in your  
own backyard!! 
5. With your family, come up with a 
service project. Helping a neighbor 
weed their garden or taking a trash 
bag on every walk are very simple  
and short options.
But most of all, enjoy the time away 
from the computer and zoom calls. 
Get outside to play and be creative. 
Spend time outdoors with family and 
friends that you’ve been unable to  
see much due to Covid.

— ��Jenn Pingel,  
Cubmaster
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Above: Our April Pack Meeting was a successful service project at Badger Prairie Park. The Scouts picked up 
litter they found on the prairie and got some exercise as well.

Tuesday, May 18: Pack Meeting outside 
at Badger Prairie Park in Verona (our 
typical meeting spot) at 6:30 p.m.

May 31st: Memorial Day

June 6th: End of Year Pack “Picnic”

	 When: 3 p.m.

	� Where: Playground near Olson at 
corner of Ancient Oak and Lone Oak 
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The Wolves took a month off from 
working on a specific adventure, and 
instead focused on spending some time 
together in the great outdoors. 

We spent a Sunday afternoon hiking 
through the beautiful UW Arboretum. 
The scouts got to see three different 
ecosystems during the hike through Curtis 
Prairie, Leopold Pines, and Noe Woods. 

At the conclusion the Wolves enjoyed 
a chance to run around and play tag 
together. Fun was had by all.

Mark Pingel,  
Wolf Den Leader

WOLFTIGER

The Tigers met recently to make family 
trees and talk about their heritage for  
their Family Stories elective adventure.  

They are looking forward to finally getting 
together for an in-person hike!

Fran Burns & Mike Duchek,  
Tiger Den Leaders

WEBELO

The Webelos had a 
busy month! In April we 
completed the Cast Iron 
Chef Adventure. We had a great meal 
with the favorite being the apple cobbler 
in the Dutch oven! We also attended 
an event at the Scout Shop where the 
scouts each built a terrarium. And during 
our May meeting we completed the Into 
the Wild Adventure. It is so great to be 
able to meet in person!!

Amy Byrnes,  
Webelos Den Leader

Den Updates


